Dear Mr Gleeson,

Further to my Authority's Relevant Representations for the above, I must apologise as those comments referred to the wrong site. Swale is currently in discussion regarding another DCO close to the K4 site (known as K3), and the representations for the two were mixed up.

In that regard please take this as confirmation that Swale Borough Council wishes to withdraw its original representations.

If it is acceptable at this stage I would like to confirm that SBC has no objections or significant concerns in respect of K4. It is noted that the plant will replace an existing generator (K1) at the Mill site, which is to be decommissioned once K4 is operational. In that regard the Council does not consider that this development would give rise to significant impacts over and above the current circumstances, and raises no objections at this stage, but requests that regard be given to representations from statutory consultees.

I can also confirm that a representative for the Council will be attending the meeting on the 17th.

Please let me know if you have any questions or require any further information.

Kind regards, Ross.

Ross McCardle | Senior Planner | Development Management Swale Borough Council | Swale House | East Street | Sittingbourne | Kent ME10 3HT | Tel: 01795 417108 | Email: rossmccardle@swale.gov.uk | www.swale.gov.uk



Finally could we please ask you to complete our very short questionnaire on the service that you have received from Swale Borough Council. Your response will be anonymous, will take less than 2 minutes to complete and will help us to improve our service;

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/swale-planning

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify postmaster@swale.gov.uk